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Pollara Law Group 2022 Holiday Card

As Pollara Law Group prepares to enter into our ninth year of service, 
we must take a moment to appreciate the interconnected 

relationships we have cultivated. These relationships inspire us to 
pursue truth, good, and justice with every step of the journey.  

The PLG staff is dedicated to supporting our clients as they place their 
trust in us while our carriers act as the backbone that supports our 
movement toward positive outcomes. We are endlessly grateful for 

the role all of our connections have played in the growth of PLG. 
Wishing you a joyous holiday season and a prosperous new year.  

I did what my conscience told me to do, 
and you can’t fail if you do that.

— A N I T A  H I L L


